Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, November 19, 2012 7:53 AM
To: Scott Stromberg

Subject: Re: RO0434 GWMR Extension Request
Scott,

No problem with extending the schedule for report submittal to November 30, 2012.
Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health

Sent from my iPad

On Nov 18, 2012, at 10:32 PM, "Scott Stromberg" <sstromberg@orionenv.com> wrote:

> Jerry,

>

> I apologize for the delay but the 3rd quarter groundwater monitoring report for the Tesoro
Livermore site (ACEH case R00434) is still being finalized and reviewed. Due to the
shortened week next week for the holidays, can I please request an extension to Friday 11/30?
Please give me a call at 562 787 1833 if you'd like to discuss.

>

> Thanks,

> Scottt



